
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 (Posted January 16, 2018) 

 
 
 
Notice is now given for the following meeting of the Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit 
Authority’s Board of Directors: 
 
Due to the Winter Weather Advisory BJCTA Regular Board of Directors Meeting  
                        scheduled for Wednesday, January 17, 2018 at 12:00 noon has been 
   

                   Cancelled 
 
            
 
 
PURPOSE:                  Winter Weather Advisory 
 WHERE:                      Birmingham Jefferson County Transit Authority 
                             1801 Morris Avenue  
                              Birmingham, Alabama 35203 
                              Board Room- 2nd Floor 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Tameka Wren, Chair   
Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit Authority 
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